
As a Castle Pines North resident, I am very unhappy with the proposed increase in 
aviation traffic over our neighborhood (recommendation #6 of Airport study). We 
bought a home further from Centennial Airport than those in Highlands Ranch and Lone
Tree- yet since thre are less of us- it is apparently easier to inconvenience us. 
 
I say if you buy a home right near an airport- deal with it! 
 
Thank you for your consideration!
 
Sincerely,
 
Chris and Heidi Hassett
8605 Fawnwood Dr.
Castle Rock, CO 80108
303-799-4886


